All RETURNING & NEW EAPrep Jain Lane
students that have enrolled for the
2014-2015 school year are required to
attend an orientation session. We will review
student expectations, transportation,
uniforms and other important information for
the 2014 — 2015 school year.

TUESDAY, AUGUST 5, 2014
GRADES 2'° — 6™
10:00AM & 7:00PM

For more information, please call 512.287.5000
or visit us at




